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Letter dated 26 July 2005 from the Permanent Representative of
the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland to the
United Nations addressed to the President of the Security Council

Further to my letter of 26 July 2005 (S/2005/485) and to our subsequent
discussion, I would like to confirm my request for a meeting of the Security Council
on 27 or 28 July, to give members of the Council the opportunity to be briefed by
Ms. Anna Tibaijuka and to discuss with her the report of the fact-finding mission to
Zimbabwe to assess the scope and impact of Operation Murambatsvina by the
Special Envoy of the Secretary-General on human settlements issues in Zimbabwe.

I would be grateful if you could arrange for the present letter to be circulated
as a document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Emyr Jones Parry


